
 

Service: SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 18, 2022 (LIVE STREAM at 10:30 AM) 
  

Minister: Rev. Mikal Schomburg 
  

Anthem: 
“THE LORD’S MY SHEPHERD” BY CARL F. MUELLER 
ST. PAUL’S CHOIR AND CHOIRMASTER IAN MADGE 

  

Scripture:   
Amos 6:1a, 4–7  
1 Timothy 2:1–7  
Luke 16:1–13  

  

Hymns:  
#420 PRAISE, I WILL PRAISE YOU LORD 
#375 FAIREST LORD JESUS 
#683 I KNOW NOT WHY SUCH WONDROUS GRACE 

  

Greeters:       Grace McConnell 
  
A.V. Booth:   Ian Macaulay and Scott Elliott 
 
Reader:          Jane Ashenden 
   
Tellers:           Leigh Nagy and Gord Summers 
 
Ushers:          Bill Terry and Gord Summers 

Elevator:                   Des Donovan 
 
Sunday School:       Linda Shaw and Judy MacIntosh 
 
Youth:                       Wendy Noll 
 
Coffee:                      Session Members 

 
 

ANNOUNCING ST. PAUL'S CHURCH... 
 

A.S.A.P. Group 
(Always Say A Prayer) 

PRAYER & MINISTRY GROUP 

STARTING: TUESDAY SEPTEMBER 13TH, 2022 

 WEEKLY 

 10:00 AM - 11:00 AM 

FORMAT: WEEKLY DROP IN--AS THE LORD LEADS! 
 

AND … 
 

WASS UP SINGLES? 
Social Ministry Group for Singles! 

(DATE CHANGE) Starting: Tuesday October 11th, 2022 

OCTOBER'S THEME: Meet & Greet, Potluck Excursion 

First Tuesday of the Month 

6:00 pm to 8:00 pm 

Join us for a time of fellowship & laughter... 
COMMUNITY MEALS /GAME NIGHTS / HIKES /  

MOVIE NIGHTS / BOWLING ETC. 
 
 

 
CONDOLENCES:  LINES 
 
THE SINCERE SYMPATHY OF ST. PAUL'S IS EXTENDED TO CLAUDETTE LINES AND FAMILY 
WITH THE PASSING OF HER HUSBAND OF 61 YEARS, MICHAEL, ON AUGUST 5, 2022.  
  
RHB ANDERSON FUNERAL HOME 

https://www.rhbandersonfuneralhomes.com/cms/obituaries/michael-lines/


 
SUNDAY SCHOOL 
 
REGULAR CHILDREN IN WORSHIP AND YOUTH SUNDAY SCHOOL  
STARTS THIS SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 18TH!  

 
 
  

PRAYER GATHERING FOR UKRAINE 
PLEASE CONTACT THE OFFICE FOR THE ZOOM LINK. 

Please join us and invite others for a one-hour nationwide Zoom prayer gathering 
for Ukraine as we enter the seventh month of its ongoing crisis.  

This will be co-sponsored by the Evangelical Fellowship of Canada,  
the Peace and Reconciliation Network of the World Evangelical Alliance,  

and Catch the Fire Partners. 
Our purpose is to pray for an end to the war, peace and reconciliation, and wisdom for the 

complex humanitarian initiatives in Ukraine. Five Ukrainian leaders will join us,  
report on current conditions and challenges to help us pray strategically  

for Ukraine as well as for Russia. 
 Monday, September 19, 2022 from 11:00 AM to 12:00 noon EST 

  
 

 
Youth Teacher Training Night  

Monday, September 19, 2022 from 7 PM - 9 PM   

We will be going over the curriculum, leading with care, and tips/tricks for the 

new interactive white board.   

A few snacks will also be shared.  

Please let the office know if you can attend.  (519) 426-1845 

 

 
 

MISSION COMMITTEE FUNDRAISER FOR PWS&D 
 

Sunday, September 18 – Stained Glass by Cal McDougall 
SUNFLOWERS and POINSETTIAS 

 
Cal has donated 14 original works of stained glass and 

proceeds will go to PWS&D.  Price of $50 for each piece.   
Pieces will be on display before and after church on Sunday, September 18.  

Please note that on the 18th you will be able to choose an item,  
PAY FOR THE ITEM, and then take that item home with you.   

First come, first served basis.  Not accepting pre-orders.  
 
 

 
LOCAL AUTHOR BOOK SIGNING 

 
St. Paul's own...Wendy Noll 

'ASHES TO BEAUTY' 

Monday October 3, 2022 

7:00 PM - 8:00 PM 

St Paul's Presbyterian Church – Library 

*NOTE: All proceeds go to St Paul's - Library Ministry 
 



 
COFFEE HOUR 
 
Last Sunday we held our first weekly after-worship Coffee Hour since Covid. 
Many of us enjoyed fellowship and refreshment in the Library.  
Please consider signing up to help one Sunday.   
The sign-up sheet is on the Library information table. 

 
 

 
THESE DAYS 

 
For those members who receive “These Days”, 

your current edition is in your mailbox.  Thanks. 
 

 

BIBLE STUDY!!! 

Mark your calendars...bring your bibles and join... 

Rachelle Van Ryssen 

Wednesdays from 1:00 PM - 2:30 PM 

for a 4 WEEK STUDY 

'For Such a Time as This' 
...a study from the book of Esther 

If you missed a week or two, you can still join in with the group! 
 

 
 

PRINTED EMAIL CONTENT 
 
If you would like a copy of the weekly email, a few printed copies  
will be available at the church. These will be on the 
glass-topped sideboard in the seating area of the Welcome Lobby (over by 
the couches). A few copies will be upstairs, on the Library info table.  
Please feel free to pick one up before or after the service. 

 
 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY and HAPPY ANNIVERSARY! 
  

Best wishes to Joyce D. and Nolan K.!!! 
  

Please note that the office shares birthday/anniversary information that they have on file. 
 

If you would like, you may contact the office to update 
your information and/or provide direction regarding authorization for posting. 

 
 

 
NORFOLK COUNTY TERRY FOX COMMITTEE – FUNDRAISERS 

 
Ongoing Bottle Drive Fundraiser 

Refundable beer/wine/liquor bottles can be dropped off at their depot on Highway #3, 
near Fertilizer Road, just before entering Delhi. Or you can call 519-428-1724 or email Deb Melnyk  
and she will pick them up from you! Thank you to those folks who continue to support this drive! 

Deb Melnyk djmelnyk@kwic.com 
  

Terry Fox Run 
Sunday, September 18 at 10 AM.  Please see details on Library bulletin board. 

 

mailto:djmelnyk@kwic.com


 

THANKSGIVING FOOD DRIVE:  SUNDAY, OCTOBER 9, 2022 
  

Please help us continue the tradition of decorating 
our church with non-perishable foods.   

These items are collected by our Mission Committee and  
are then delivered to Quetzal Family Homes.   

Please begin collecting your items and bring them  
with you Thanksgiving Sunday.   

Your support is much appreciated!  
 
 

 
CRIEFF HILLS RETREAT CENTRE:  “On Farm Dinner Series” – from Spring to Autumn 

 
Crieff Hills will be hosting a new “On Farm Dinner Series” that will feature local produce and food 
that they grow on their farm! Their NEW Chef Matthew Foote will prepare these delicious meals 
while participants experience the gardens, forests or bees in action! These are filling up quickly!!   

Make sure to get your tickets. The final dinner of this series will be on October 15.  
See the bulletin board for more information. 

 

 
 

OFFERING ENVELOPES 
 

The office will soon be ordering 2023 offering envelopes.   
     If you are currently not using envelopes and would  

             like a set, please contact the church office.  
  

If you would like any changes to your envelope status, please advise. 
 

If you are currently on PAR, and do not require a set of  
10 extra envelopes, please let the office know.  Thank you. 

 

 

             E-TRANSFERS 
 

St. Paul’s can receive donations and 
offerings via e-transfer. 

E-transfers will use the email, 
stpaulsinsimcoe@gmail.com. 

To ensure your offerings are directed as you wish, 
i.e., to Current fund or other, please include this 
specific information when making the e-transfer. 

PRE-AUTHORIZED REMITTANCE 
 

Remember that our PAR Program is available to 
help make your offering more convenient. 

If you would like more information about PAR, or 
to enroll in this pre-authorized 

monthly giving plan, please contact the church 
office for assistance. Thanks. 

 
CHURCH OFFICE HOURS 

 
REGULAR OFFICE HOURS:  MONDAY TO THURSDAY, 9 AM TO 4 PM 

 
Outside of office hours, please leave a message and someone will get back to you as soon as possible. 

 Questions or comments, please call 519-426-1845 or email stpaulsinsimcoe@gmail.com .  
To unsubscribe, please click here.  
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